


 

 

6. When will the Kapiti Coast Council update the noticeboard on Wellington Road 
advising the Paekakariki Tennis Courts gifted to the Kapiti Coast Council are no 
longer accessible to the general public? 

 
Again, there has been no change and such an update is not necessary. A mistake was made 
for which we apologise.  
 
Many of our staff do not work full-time or are away from the office for various reasons. Should 
you wish to contact the Council property team in future, please feel free to email at 
kapiti.council@kapiticoast.govt.nz or call 04 296 4700 and we will make sure we respond 
promptly. 
 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 

 
 
Mike Mendonça 
Acting Group Manager Place and Space 
Te Kaiwhakahaere roopu, Takiwa me te Waahi 
 




